
Landewednack Parish Council  

Public Toilets – update 18th May 2020 

The public toilets have remained closed for some months following damage to the drains.  It has 

been a lengthy procedure to have these repaired by the Insurance Company, with minimal cost to 

the village.  The final sign off is still outstanding so the toilets cannot be re-opened at present.  

However, once this has been received it is not a straightforward matter to reopen this facility, with 

the safety of the public and the cleaning contractors being paramount.  Social distancing and other 

requirements will have to be implemented when the toilets are re-opened.  

The Parish Council is working to ensure that when the toilets do re-open this will be done safely. 

Further updates will be posted on the Parish Council website and the Facebook page:  

http://www.landewednackparishcouncil.org.uk/ 

Any questions please contact the Clerk  

clerk@landewednackparishcouncil.org.uk 

Thank you  
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